

Library Materials Notification Opt-In Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are committed to providing our students with a comprehensive and enriching education that encourages critical thinking, curiosity, open-mindedness, and a love for learning. As part of our efforts to foster a robust and inclusive learning environment, our high school library has been curated to include a broad range of literature and research material.

Some books in our secondary library collection include sensitive topics such as violence, sexual content, profanity, and drug-use. As partners in education, we recognize that parents and guardians can help students navigate and enrich their understanding of new and/or sensitive topics by encouraging discussions at home outside of the school day.

Our Library Materials Opt-In Notification policy allows parents to be informed by email when materials are checked out of the library by their student. If you would like to opt-in to receive notifications of the books and other instructional materials being checked out to your student, please complete the information below. Upon submission of the Opt-In Form, your student's account will be updated in the library checkout system. This form will be valid until the end of your student's enrollment with Coronado Unified SD. Please email completed forms to CUSD.Library@coronadousd.net

Initial Opt-in to receiving email notification	on regarding my student's library account
Student Full Name (PRINT)	Student ID Number
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
Parent/Guardian Name (PRINT)	

Automated emails will be sent through our library management system. To ensure timely receipt of your notifications, please add donotreply@follettdestiny.com to your safe senders list.